
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Meets Healthcare Representatives, Relevant Unions’ Heads,
Members Attending

During His Eminence’s meeting with representatives of healthcare and medical professionals,

alongside the heads and members of the relevant unions;

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers' Alliance, extended congratulations

on the Honorable Prophet's birthday and the birth of Imam Ja'far Al-Sadiq (peace be upon him).

H.E. also expressed concern over the challenges that healthcare and medical workers have faced

in securing employment opportunities.

H.E. stressed the importance of aligning university admissions with the demands of the job

market across various fields. Additionally, H.E. underscored the role of the private sector in

attracting skilled professionals and graduates. Moreover, H.E. emphasized the need to support

and empower the private sector to fulfill its duties.

H.E. voiced opposition to the targeting of both protesters and security forces and cautioned

against those with agendas aimed at causing disruption. H.E. also highlighted the significant

strain  that  declining  oil  prices  place  on  the  national  budget  and  Iraq’s  obligations.

Furthermore, H.E. emphasized the need for ongoing efforts to secure employment opportunities

for the remaining batches of healthcare and medical professionals.


